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Tour NOLS New Bookmobile at Open House Events 

 

The North Olympic Library System (NOLS) welcomes community members to tour the new 

Bookmobile at an open house held at their local library branch.  

 

Explore the features and borrow materials from the mobile library. Make your own mini 

Bookmobile craft and a button to wear, and enjoy sweets and light refreshments provided by 

local Friends of the Library groups. Special edition Bookmobile-themed library cards will be 

available for new library cardholders! 

 

Bookmobile Open House Schedule 

 

 Tuesday, June 6, 2-6pm at Sequim Branch Library 

 Thursday, June 8, 11am-3pm at Port Angeles Main Library 

 Wednesday, June 14, 2:30-5:30pm at Clallam Bay Branch Library 

 Thursday, June 15, 2:30-5:30pm at Forks Branch Library 

 

Learn more about the Bookmobile — and its upcoming appearances at special community 

events — at nols.org/bookmobile. This fall, the Bookmobile will begin traveling throughout the 

community along established routes to offer materials for checkout and other services. 

https://www.nols.org/bookmobile/


 

About the Bookmobile 

 

Library Bookmobile service in Clallam County began in 1949 and paused in 1981 when the 

retired vehicle was used as the original Clallam Bay Library before the Library moved to a 

permanent building. Offering Bookmobile services again will enable NOLS to provide residents, 

regardless of their location in Clallam County, with access to information they might not have 

otherwise. 

 

Bookmobile services are shaped by feedback from patrons, staff, and community partners. 

Learn more at nols.org/bookmobile and email bookmobile@nols.org with comments or 

suggestions. 

 

The Bookmobile is generously supported in part by the American Rescue Plan Act grant 

provided through the Washington State Library and the Institution of Museum and Library 

Services; the North Olympic Library Foundation; and the Port Angeles Friends of the Library. 

Donations to support important Library projects like the Bookmobile may be made by cash or 

check at any NOLS branch. 

 

 

The Bookmobile features artwork by Sequim-based graphic designer Matthew Fleming. 

https://www.nols.org/bookmobile/
mailto:bookmobile@nols.org


 

Children browsing books inside the new NOLS Bookmobile at a recent community pop-up visit. 
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